
Jeannette, 
 
On 06/08/2011, I applied and paid for the two TVRO licenses listed below using an 
incorrect FRN. It appears that both of those have since been granted. I appreciate your 
help correcting those licenses under the proper FRN 0001524461. 
 
E010200 - File number for incorrect application SES-RWL-20110608-00674 
 
E010196 - File number for incorrect application SES-RWL-20110608-00675 
 
Derrick Hanson 
Cox Communications 
Director, FCC Regulations 
404/843-5455 
derrick.hanson@cox.com 
 

http://licensing.fcc.gov/myibfs/forwardtopublictabaction.do?filing_key=-224874&ssid=825749101&pgid=3
http://licensing.fcc.gov/myibfs/forwardtopublictabaction.do?filing_key=-224868&ssid=825749101&pgid=7

